
COMMITTEE MEETING
MONDAY 5th OCTOBER 2015 AT 5.00PM

EXECUTIVE MEETING ROOM 1
MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS

EARLE STREET
CREWE

PRESENT:
Vice Chairman Maurice Jones, Wendy Johns, Lindsay Johns, Barbara Colbert, Cyril Jones, 
Ray Stafford, Ann Jones.   

APOLOGIES:
Chairman Clive Mosby, Councillor David Marren, Peter Kay, Jill Oakes, John Oakes. 

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 3rd AUGUST 2015 MEETING:
No matters arising. 

TREASURER AND MEMBERS REPORT: (WENDY)
The Treasurer reported that the Current account stands at £2,646.17 
Deposit account 1 £4,343.41. Deposit account 2 £1,033.02. The Treasurer 
reported that we have 36 paid up members with one member still to pay 
and 1 corporate member. The Treasurer reported that the summer school 
was £55.89 in credit with £16.00 still to pay Brenda Kay for making the 
sweets for the BBQ and it was agreed to give the hotel staff £ 20.00 
gratuities. Which leaves £19.89. A grant application has been made to 
Nantwich Town Council to help with the Celebrations in 2016. 

PUBLICITY:
Councillor David Marren has sent an article to the Chronicle regarding the 
2015 summer school.

WEBSITE: (PETER)
Nothing new to report. 

CANTA ACTIVITIES:
The date of the Polish evening at Barbara Colbert’s home has been 
changed and will now be held on Saturday November 21st 2015. Lindsay 
Johns is looking into a Christmas Dinner to be held on 4th December 2015.
LEAFLETS:
The printer has sent two versions of the inside page. The committee 
decided on the one with the water colour of the bridge and houses.  

BISCHOFSHEIM:
We have 6 members who have gone to Bischofsheim for the 25th 
anniversary celebration with Dzierzoniew Chairman Clive Mosby, Jane 
Mosby, webmaster Peter Kay, Brenda Key Councillor David Marren who is 
also the representative for Cheshire East Belinda Marren. The Mayor of 
Nantwich Councillor Andrew Martin and his wife are also attending. 



 CORRESPONDENCE:
The following correspondence received since the last meeting.
Bischofsheim - Local Papers.
Macon Magazine.
Margery Mayman e-mail.

A.O.B:
The Treasurer has taken flowers and a plant to our member Jill Oakes who 
is out of hospital and recovering well.

THE MEETING CLOSED AT 5.45
The next meeting of the committee

2nd November 2015


